Fall 1944
The Inlander

“Thanks a million,” ote Angela
Mae Lehman in a letter of appre-
ciation addressed to General Mana-
ger Y D O’Brien, thanking Inland

she found a\

1 retired from the

r when she reached
17—the age limit. A member for
eight years, she expects to con-
tinue with her music even though
she is ‘'no longer eligible for the
chorus. Her letter to Mr. O’Brien
reads:

“The coming of Fall brings the
opening of a new season in the In-

Children’s Chorus under the

of Mr. Richard

B. Westbrock, and it is at this time

that I fully realize the value of

the unusual opportunity which it

has afforded me in the past eight

years. Also it is with regret that

I now must s I am a “former
member” of this group.

“To show my ,thltudu and to
expr my appreciation of the
splendid tl'uining I received, I wish
to extend my very best wishes for
a very successful year to the In-

i ivisi to
thr oclh and the entire
Children’s Chorus.

“I wish to use the new opening

season as my opportunity of say-
‘Thanks a million for every

Courtesy of Shirley Whiting
InlandChorus.com



May 22, 1946
The Dayton Herald

ONE OF THE FEATURED
soloists in the Co-Operative high
school musical program Friday
evening will be Angela Lehman,
daughter of Mr, and Mrs. Charles
Lehman, Old Orchard avenue.
Miss Lehman is a senior at Co-
Operative and is a former member
of the Inland Children's chorus.

See the March 1952 article from The Dayton
Daily News profiing Angela Mae Lehman’s
Source: Newspapers.com Broadway and television career.

InlandChorus.com
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